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     IMPORTANT DATES:                      
                                                         
                   Be sure to mark your calendars                      
 
 
 
 

                         FOR THE LADIES 
 

Last year we had to 
cancel so we are going 

to try again.  A Valentine 
“Sing Along” Tea will be held 
Sunday, February 17 at 2:00. We 
will be singing old love songs such 
as “Let Me Call You Sweetheart” and 
“By  the Light of  the Silvery Moon”. 

Sound like fun?  And don’t forget all 
the delicious goodies for you to 
sample!  Reservations are $8.00 if 
prepaid and $10.00 at the door.  Let 
Marilyn Wagner (419-692-4496) or 
Dorothy Hoffman (419-692-9217) 
know by Thursday, February 7th if 
you plan to attend. 

 
 
  
 
 
 

                         THE ANNUAL MEETING OF THE                                             

                         DELPHOS CANAL COMMISSION                    

                         WILL BE HELD ON SUNDAY,  

                         APRIL 20 AT 1:00 IN THE MUSEUM 

 

          ALL MEMBERS ARE INVITED TO ATTEND 



    
                                                 TRUSTEES’ DREAM 

 
 

Although we did not realize our dream of having our 
building loan paid off, it will definitely happen in 2008.  
We owe less than $4000.  Does someone out there want 
to be  able to say they helped buy our building for us? 
 
 

 
DIENSTBERGER FOUNDATION 

 
We are so fortunate to have the Dienstberger Foundation in Delphos to help 
worthy causes.  This year we asked for and were given money that will be used 
to replace some of the windows on the second and third floors of the old 
Commercial Bank Building with more energy-conserving ones.  Our gas bills 
have been enormous and this should go a long way towards lowering them.  
Thank you to all the trustees of that wonderful foundation. 

 
               

 
 

BOATMAN’S BREAKAWAY BENEFIT DINNER   
 
Our annual dinner is being held at the Delphos Eagles, 1600 East 
Fifth Street.  The date is Sunday March 16, with social time 
beginning at 5:30 followed by dinner at 6:00. 
A donation of $20.00 per dinner will get you a delicious meal with  
a short entertainment program included.   Proceeds from this 
benefit are used for operating expenses for the museum.   
Please mail the enclosed reservation blank or call 419-692-4496 or  419-  692-
9217  by March 5th. 
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Name:  _________________________________________________ 
 
Address: _______________________________________________ 
 
 
Phone: ___________________ 
 
Number attending: __________ 
 


